
      

Dear Fremd Music Families, 

Welcome back to a new school year full of exciting 
musical opportunities! I’m Jim Tileston, this year’s 
FMA President and proud dad of two students in the 
Fremd band program. 

The Fremd Music Association is an all-volunteer group that supports every 
aspect of our music programs: advocating for music education, raising funds, and 
providing hands-on help at concerts, events, and trips. I’m thrilled that many 
parents have already stepped into leadership roles this year. Your energy and 
commitment are what make this community so strong! As a group we are proud 
to provide support in the following ways: 

●​ Advocate for all areas of Music Education 
●​ Raise funds for the Fremd High School Music Programs 
●​ Provide volunteers in support of the music programs  
●​ Create a community of like-minded parents in support Music Education 

One of the best ways to support our students is by becoming a FMA 
member. Membership helps fund programs, repair or purchase instruments, 
trips, and opportunities that benefit every student in music at Fremd. If you 
haven’t joined yet, please consider adding your voice to ours! It truly makes a 
difference.  JOIN FMA TODAY!  

Whether you volunteer, join as a member, or cheer from the audience, your 
involvement matters. Together, we can make this a year full of great music, 
growth, and connection for our kids. 

Thank you for your support! 

​
 Jim Tileston​
 President, Fremd Music Association​
 fremdmusicpresident@gmail.com​
  

https://fremdmusic.app.neoncrm.com/campaigns/25-26-fma-memberships
http://www.wp.fremdmusic.org

